
Attendees:
David Hoppe
Annabelle Juhasz
Joy Schmidt
Martha Maust

December 5, 2018
Meeting called to order at 4:15PM by Dr Juhasz, chair

It's unable to know the condition of the trees that were planted in the 
spring of 2018 due to the severe damage to the trunks.  But they all 
have a protective tube around the trunk, so we'll wait until spring to 
see if they have been saved.

Save the Dunes is waiting for Long Beach fire chief and State 
approval for the controlled burn in Stockwell Woods.  Progress has 
been made to create bonfire sites with the dead wood, so preparation 
is complete and will plan for the burn in the winter when there is some 
snow cover.

Joy will continue to work on simplifying the tree ordinance.

We will discuss planning a tree care, planting, and information session 
about trees.

Adjourned at 500pm

Respectfully submitted,
Martha Maust


